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More than 50 dogs released for adoption beginning Nov. 21 

 

 

More than 50 dogs seized by San Bernardino County Animal Care and Control from two 

properties in the Morongo Basin will be given the chance to find loving homes. The animals will 

be made available for adoption to the general public or to San Bernardino County approved 

rescue group partners on Monday Nov. 21 at 10 a.m.  

 

The dogs are part of an investigation of animal neglect.  Fifty-five dogs were seized from 

properties in Joshua Tree and Landers on November 2 by San Bernardino County Animal Care 

and Control. The case is still under investigation, but the dogs are scheduled to be available 

beginning on Monday.  

 

“There are Labradoodles, golden retrievers, terriers, and many more in need of a forever and 

loving home,” said Devore Animal Shelter manager Nishalet Wilson. 

 

For more information, please contact the Devore Animal Shelter at (909) 386-9820. The Devore 

Animal Shelter is located 19777 Shelter Way in San Bernardino. The shelter is open every day 

from 10 a.m., and closes at 6:30 p.m. on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays, and is 

open until 7 P.M. on Wednesdays and 5 p.m. on the weekends.   
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https://www.youtube.com/user/SBCountyHS
https://twitter.com/SBCountyPH
https://www.facebook.com/HomewardBoundPets/
https://www.instagram.com/sbcountydph/

